

Hello and greetings in the name of our lovely Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.

I hope this letter finds you all doing well in the Lord. God sure has been good to us and we are thankful for all He has done over these past few months.

January started out as a busy month, and we haven't slowed down yet. Our travels took us to Florida where we were able to be in several new churches as well as take part in a youth meeting put on by Macedonia World Baptist Missions at the New Testament Baptist Church in Floral City, Florida. God blessed us with one new supporting church and let us be in several other great churches.

During our travels the roof was blown off of our motorhome. While this was an unfortunate event God used it to show us how He loves to take care of His people. We praise the Lord for His safety and guiding hand during all of this. We were able to get the roof replaced with the help of a local church close to where we were. We are thankful for the Landmark Baptist Church in Haines City, Flordia for all the help they were in getting us back on the road.

February was full of miles and great meetings in some great churches. God allowed us to have some time of refreshment as we were in Florida. In a season where we are used to frigid temperatures and heavy snow God allowed us to enjoy some warm temperatures and sunshine. I sure am thankful for the times that our Good Shepherd leads us by the still waters and makes us lie down in green pastures.

March has been another great month with thousands of miles traveled, new supporters and much work being done to help other families in the ministry to stay on the road as they serve our Lord. God allowed us to be in a service at Ridge Road Baptist Church one Sunday morning where we were blessed to lead a young lady named Journey to the Lord. Please pray for her as she grows in the Lord.

Please pray for our family as we continue traveling that God would send in the support that we need, allow us to finish booking our calendar for the year, give us safe travels and allow us to be a blessing to others as we go.

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support. I believe God has heard your prayers and they have kept us safe as we have traveled thousands of miles over these past few months.



In His service. The Hewett Family

Support Address:

Macedonia World Baptist Missions P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517 706-654-2818 www.MWBM.org

Sending Church: Faith Baptist Church P.O. Box 132 Harriman, TN 37748 Pastor Tim Giddens Ph.423-363-0306

Contact information: Caleb and Deanna Hewett P.O. Box 519 Braselton, GA 30157 770-710-1456 calebhewett@mwbm.org